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Dedicated To The Memory Of 
Aida Santiago

January 12, 1957 - March 3, 1997

The first time I meet Professor Santiago was in September 1995.1 was a nervous and worried freshman starting my first day of college. 
Professor Santiago walked into the room saying “Welcome to Macroeconomics 201, I am Professor Aida Santiago and I hope everyone 
had a nice summer.” I was tense, because the next day she stopped me in the hall asking how my first day of college went. I really didn’t 
think any professors would care. Later, she said “If you have any questions about the class or college stop by my office”. From that day 
on 1 felt that I belonged in school, and my nervousness disappeared. Many students feel that professors are unapproachable and you cannot 
talk to them directly. Professor Santiago treated her students as equals. She always had a great smile on her face that made us feel more 
comfortable in class. Professor Santiago will be missed by the entire SFC family. Thank you Professor Santiago, for making me feel 
welcome into this family.

Editor "97" Franciscan
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